
Till:. UPSIDE of FLORIDA 

OFFICE P[the (I TY \TTORNE'r 

To: Mayor Ashton J. Hayward, III 
Council President Spencer and ~~f.vf City Council 

From: Lysia H Bowling, City Attome~ 

Date: November 8, 2017 

RE: Notice of Lawsuit Filed and Legal Advice Relating to November 9, 2017 Legislative Action 
Item no. 17-00618 

As has been previously reponed, a lawsuit was filed in Circuit Coun on November 3, 2017, styled 
Daniel D. Lindemann and Gerald ~IY': Holzworth tJ. Tbe City of Pemamla, the City of PenJa~·ola Comtmmiry 
Redevelopment Agenry and tbe .Florida Fisb and ~P"i/dlije ConJervation CommiJSion. 

At the agenda conference on November 6, 2017, Councilmember Wmgate inquired if item# 17-00618 
was related to item# 17-00615 which was pulled from the agenda due to the pending litigation. After 
my review of the subject item and due to the circumstances surrounding the litigation and the nature 
of item# 17-00618, it is my recommendation that this item is related to the items previously pulled 
from the agenda and I recommend that this item also be pulled from the agenda and no discussion 
take place regarding this item. 

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact me. 

cc: Eric W. Olson, City Administrator 
Don Kraher, Council Executive 

EVERYTHING THAT'S GRE AT ABOUT FLORIDA IS BETTER IN PENSACOLA. 
222 West Main Street Pensacola , FL 32502 I T: 850.435.1 61 5 I www.cityofpe nsacofa .com 



From: Don Kraher  
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2017 1:10 PM 
To: Ericka Burnett <EBurnett@cityofpensacola.com>; Robyn Tice <RTice@cityofpensacola.com> 
Subject: FW: Notice of Lawsuit Filed and Legal Advice Relating to November 9, 2017 Legislative Action 
No. 17-00618 
 

FYI 
 
Don Kraher 
Council Executive 
Office of City Council 
City of Pensacola 
222 West Main St. 
Pensacola, FL 32502 
850-435-1686 / Cell:  850-384-6363 
dkraher@cityofpensacola.com 

 
From: Janet Matteson  
Sent: Wednesday, November 08, 2017 12:36 PM 
To: Ashton Hayward <mayorhayward@cityofpensacola.com>; Brian Spencer 
<bspencer@cityofpensacola.com>; Gerald Wingate <gwingate@cityofpensacola.com>; Andy Terhaar 
<aterhaar@cityofpensacola.com>; Larry B. Johnson <ljohnson@cityofpensacola.com>; P.C. Wu 
<pcwu@cityofpensacola.com>; Jewel Cannada-Wynn <jcannada-wynn@cityofpensacola.com>; Sherri 
Myers <smyers@cityofpensacola.com> 
Cc: Eric Olson <EOlson@cityofpensacola.com>; Don Kraher <DKraher@cityofpensacola.com> 
Subject: Notice of Lawsuit Filed and Legal Advice Relating to November 9, 2017 Legislative Action No. 
17-00618 
 
 
Please see the attached memorandum from City Attorney Lysia Bowling. 
 

Janet Matteson 
Legal Assistant 
City Attorney’s Office 
E-mail jmatteson@cityofpensacola.com 
(850) 435-1618 
  

For Non-Emergency Citizen Requests, Dial 311 or visit Pensacola311.com 
 

Notice  Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication 
created or received by City of Pensacola officials and employees will be made available to the 
public and media, upon request, unless otherwise exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses 
are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records 
request, do not send electronic mail to this office; instead, contact our office by phone or in 
writing. 
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